
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City Council of Gillette, 

Wyoming at 7:00 p.m., February 19, 2019 in the City Council Chambers of the City of 

Gillette located at 201 East Fifth Street, Gillette, Wyoming; to consider whether persons 

under the age of 21 years may enter and/or remain in a licensed building with a 

microbrewery, winery and/or satellite winery permit.  Protests, if any, will be heard during 

the public hearing.    

 

Dated this 23rd day of January 2019 

 

 

       

Cindy Staskiewicz, City Clerk 
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